
SUBJECT: MAYORAL MINUTE – WELCOME ANDREW CARFIELD 
FROM: The Mayor  
EDMS #:

Tonight, it’s my absolute pleasure to welcome our new General Manager, Mr Andrew 

Carfield to Camden Council. 

Andrew brings a wealth of experience to Camden across a wide range of council 

services, having most recently worked in senior executive roles at Sutherland Shire 

Council and Wollongong City Council.  

As we all know, the Camden area continues to be one of the fastest growing in the 

country, welcoming more than 100 new residents every week. We’re the beating 

heart of the Macarthur region and it’s an exciting time to be joining our organisation. 

On behalf of all the Councillors and staff, I welcome Andrew to Camden Council. 

We’re all very much looking forward to working with him and achieving many great 

outcomes for our community.  

RECOMMENDED 

That Council note the information.  


